
This is a re-filed report for 2020, with corrected hourly counts on the individual programs.  The original 

“hour” amounts were entered with the actual number of times the specific programs aired accidentally.    

There are no other changes to the report. 

 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Guarneri 

1/30/21 

 


